
 
 

NEWSLETTER | DECEMBER 2018 
◼ info@r3location.co.uk  

◼ 44 0 7920 027 658          

◼ www.r3location.co.uk   

 

 

MERRY 

CHRISTMAS! 
 

From R3Location 

It has been so rewarding again this year to have provided 

support to so many people and find new homes for them 

and their families.  

  

Brexit only knows what will happen in the next 12 months! 

Whatever the outcome, we remain fully committed to 

working with you in 2019.   

  

With our very best wishes to you and your family for a joyful 

and peaceful holiday. 

  

Happy Christmas from us all at R3Location. 

  

The R3 Team. 

 

The R3 Team 


